(0413)  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1SCOPING PROCESS
Notice is given, in terms of Regulation 4(6) of the regulations published in Government Notice     No. R. 1182 under Section 26 of the Environment Conservation Act (Act No. 73 of 1989), that Eskom Transmission Group proposes to construct and operate a 300mm diameter water pipeline between the existing Driefontein Dam and the Duvha Power Station, covering a length of approximately 6km.
This water pipeline is important for the transferring of water from the Driefontein dam to be used in the power station’s ashing system. This water will reduce the volumes drawn from the Witbank Dam.

In order to ensure that you are identified as an interested and/or affected party please submit your name, contact information and interest in the matter to the contact person given on or before 31 October 2003.


Strategic Environmental Focus

Charmain Kruger


PO Box 74785

Lynnwood Ridge

0040 PRETORIA

Tel: (012) - 349 1307

Fax: (012) - 349 1229

E-mail: charmain@sefsa.co.za
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